
   

SHROUD TESTING: STILL A TIME OF WAITING . . . 

 

When will the promised new round of Shroud testing, inclusive of radio-carbon dating, 

actually be carried out? At the time of this Newsletter going to press, still no-one knows. 

Particularly for the U.S. STURP team there are a variety of logistical problems that have yet 

to be resolved, and it may be that when a date is set, this will not be publicly released in 

advance. All that can be said is that Cardinal Ballestrero of Turin, for one, has made clear his 

personal determination that the work should be carried out within the next year, so that it can 

have been accomplished before his retirement. 

 


